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The Civil Service Employees Association has selected Unity Mutual Life
Insurance Company as one of the contractors for their Individual Retirement
Account (IRA) program. Unity Mutual replaces Prudential Bache, which withdrew
from the program in December, 1985. Code 362 will be used for the deductions.

Employees in the following negotiating units are eligible to participate
in this program: 02, 03, 04, 97 and all CSEA represented employees in the
Judiciary. Employees who wish to participate in this program must contact. Unity
Mutual Life Insurance Company directly at (315) 469-7751, EXT 263 (COLLECT).

Instructions for processing IRA deducticns are in the Agency Payroll
Manual, Chapter D, Section 4, page 24.




